
UNIFIED FIRE AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ON June 18, 2024, at 7:30 AM, two 

public hearings will be held at the Unified Fire Authority 

Administration Building/Emergency Coordination Center, 3380 

South 900 West, Salt Lake City, UT before the Board of Directors 

of the Unified Fire Authority to: 1) receive public comment and 

consider a resolution amending the 2023-2024 fiscal year budget, 

and 2) consider the adoption of the final budget for the 2024-

2025 fiscal year. All budget related items will be discussed at 

that time. The Board of Directors shall assemble in person and 

electronically for the meeting. Information about how to access 

the electronic meeting will be provided on the agenda which will 

be posted on the Utah Public Notice Website at least 24 hours in 

advance of the meeting. 

 

All persons interested and present will be given an opportunity to 

be heard in this matter. 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the 

Unified Fire Authority will make reasonable accommodations to 

participate in the hearing.  Requests for assistance can be made 

by calling 801-743-7213 at least 24 hours in advance of the 

hearing to be attended. 

 

DATED this 4th day of June, 2024. 

 

PUBLISHED BY ORDER OF THE UNIFIED FIRE AUTHORITY 

        

 

 


